
Grant Creek Neighborhood Council Leadership Team
Meeting Minutes

Date: February 2, 2016

Time: 11:30 a.m.

Location: The Montana Club

4561 N. Reserve St.

Missoula, MT 59808

Leadership Team Members in Attendance: Bert Lindler, Dennis Muth, Ron 

Larsen, Kim Birck, Tony Marino, Brian Daigle

Others Present: Jane Kelly, Neighborhood Coordinator, Patrick Marx

________________________________________________________________

1. Outstanding Neighborhood Volunteer of the Year Award Nomination – Bert 
Lindler - Kim Birck moved and Dennis Muth seconded a motion that the Grant 
Creek Neighborhood Council Leadership Team submit a letter supporting Karen 
Sippy’s nomination for Outstanding Neighborhood Volunteer 2016. After brief 
discussion, the leadership team voted unanimously by voice to send the letter.

2. New Neighborhoods and Neighborhood Councils – Jane Kelly, Neighborhood 
Coordinator, discussed the process by which the city will be assigning new 
neighborhoods to neighborhood councils. The Grant Creek Neighborhood 
Council, which has the fewest residents of any neighborhood council, will be 
assigned several new neighborhoods, including those along I-90 west of the 
gravel quarry.

3. Community Forum Report – Bert Lindler gave an update on the most recent 
Community Forum meeting.

4. Office of Neighborhoods Report – Jane Kelly, Neighborhood Coordinator - 
reminded members of the leadership team of the North Scott Street planning 
process and encouraged participation.

5. New Business - None

6. Public comment on non-agenda items - None

7. Announcements – None

Submitted by: Bert Lindler
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